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October 26,2021 
 
Veronica Kelley, DSW, Director  
San Bernardino County Department of Behavioral Health  
303 E. Vanderbilt Way  
San Bernardino, CA 92415  
 
Dear Dr. Kelley: 
 
The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS), Federal Grants Branch, has reviewed 
and approved the Budget Change Revision (BCR) request received on 9/09/2021, 
which reflects the additional funding awarded to San Bernardino County’s SFY 2021-22 
Projects for Assistance in Transition from Homelessness (PATH) grant application. The 
new PATH allocation amount for San Bernardino County is $508,762.  
 
Please note that DHCS is not requiring the County to adjust budgeted match funding to 
account for the additional federal funding amount. This requirement has been met at the 
state level.  
 
Any subsequent BCR will require the County to budget match funding at a level not less 
than one dollar for every three dollars of federal funding expended. 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the approved BCR.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact PATH@dhcs.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Waheeda Sabah, Section Chief 
Contracts & Fiscal Section 
Federal Grants Branch 
Community Services Division 
Department of Health Care Services 

Community Services Division 
Federal Grants Branch, MS 2624 

1501 Capitol Avenue 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
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